[bookmark: _GoBack]School board elections coming this fall
Islanders interested in contributing to the future of our education system can put their name forward and participate in the election process to become a trustee for the Public Schools Branch or La Commission scolaire de langue française in their electoral zone. The elected trustees will help ensure Island school boards are meeting the needs of students, staff, caregivers, and communities. Nomination papers will be available through Elections PEI this September.
Islanders considering putting their name forward as a candidate can find more information at   
https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/schoolboardelections

Elections PEI is actively planning and preparing for the upcoming school board elections. For information on registering to become a candidate visit: 
https://www.electionspei.ca/school-trustees-elections


Calling for school board trustee candidates
[bookmark: _Hlk105417640]Islanders are encouraged to put their name forward for school board elections happening in fall 2022 to help ensure Island school boards are providing high quality services to students, staff, and teachers. 
Islanders who are interested in contributing to the future of our education system can put their name forward and participate in the election process to become a trustee for the Public Schools Branch or La Commission scolaire de langue française in their electoral zone. The elected trustees will help ensure that their local communities have a voice and that school policies evolve to meet the needs of Island learners.
Elected school board trustees for the Public Schools Branch will consist of eight elected trustees from across the province and three appointed members – one Mi’kmaq representative appointed by the Assembly of Councils, and two members at large appointed through Engage PEI. Elected school board trustees for La Commission scolaire de langue française will consist of nine elected trustees. 
Eligible trustee candidates must be a Canadian citizen of at least 18 years of age. Candidates must also be a resident in their respective electoral zone for at least six months before the election is called. Official nominations for candidacy must be submitted to Elections PEI between September 12th and September 23rd at 2:00 pm.

Islanders considering putting their name forward as a candidate can find more information at   
https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/schoolboardelections

Elections PEI is actively planning and preparing for the upcoming school board elections. For information on registering to become a candidate visit: 
https://www.electionspei.ca/school-trustees-elections
